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TO EACH MEMBER OF LIMERICK CITY AND COUNTY COUNCIL JOINT POLICING COMMITTEE

A Chara,

I wish to inform you that a Meeting of Limerick City and County Council Joint Policing Committee will
take place in The Council Chamber, Limerick City and County Council, Corporate Headquarters,

Merchant’s Quay, on Friday, 11" October, 2019 at 11.30 a.m.

Details of the Agenda and attachments to be discussed at the meeting are set out hereunder :
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A/Sénior Executive Officer
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AGENDA

1. Election of Chairperson

2. Update on Joint Policing Committee Membership

3. Confirmation of Minutes of Joint Policing Committee Meeting held on 10*" May, 2019 (copy

attached).
4, Agree dates for JPC Meetings
5. To receive overview on crime statistics
6. Garda Divisional Policing Model
7. Garda Resources
8. Operation Shannonside

9. Crime Task Force
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10. To consider the following Question submitted by Councillor Michae! Murphy :

11.

“I will ask at the next Meeting for an update on concerns expressed to me about the
possibility of anti social behaviour occurring again this year at the Ferry carpark in
Castleconnell”.

To consider the following Question submitted by Deputy Niall Collins :

“I will ask at the next Meeting for details of the number of text alerts that have been sent
out to each text alert group in each Garda District in the Limerick Garda Division in years
2016, 2017, 2018 and 2019 to date and the reason why some groups are not receiving any or
very few text alerts”.



